
Email Received April 2, 2025 from Ontario Honours and Awards Secretariat - Ministry of 
Citizenship and Multiculturalism 
--- 

Hello, 

I hope this email finds you well. 

We are excited to share that the nomination window for the prestigious Order of 
Ontario has been extended until April 30, 2025.  This extension provides additional 
time for individuals and organizations to submit nominations for this distinguished 
honour, which recognizes Ontarians who have made exceptional contributions to the 
province in various fields. 

We strongly encourage you to consider nominating outstanding individuals who have 
made a meaningful impact on our community and the province. This is a wonderful 
opportunity to celebrate their achievements and ensure their contributions are 
acknowledged. 

For more information on the nomination process, please visit The Order of Ontario | 
ontario.ca. 

Should you have any questions or need assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 
We look forward to seeing many deserving nominees this year. 

Sincerely,  
 
Ontario Honours and Awards Secretariat 
Ministry of Citizenship and Multiculturalism 
 


